Dear Families,

I hope you and your family are having a great summer. I am so excited to work with your child this year! I ask that you please send the following items in September.

1 box of crayons (24-48 pack)
1 box of colored pencils
1 pack of dry erase markers
headphones
1 pencil case (box or fabric pouch)
Pencils
12-pocket folder

The following items are supplies I am asking to be donated for classroom use.

Tissues & Ziploc bags (of any size)

During the first few days of school, I will help to make sure the correct items go to the correct places. Some supplies may, of course, need to be replenished and I may ask for you to send in more items throughout the year. I appreciate your cooperation in providing these supplies for your child.

Have a wonderful summer!

Ms. Klett